Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 7:01 AM

To: ‘STan Mickle'

Cc: Casey_Summers@oxy.com

Subject: RE: CEDAR CANYON 23 #002H 2RP---3865

RE: OXY * 2RP-3865
Stan,

You might go ahead and send the MSDS sheet for record, but | don’t see any issues with it at this point. Water looks
good.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: STan Mickle [mailto:stan.mickle@rxsoil.solutions]
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 7:35 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Casey_Summers@oxy.com

Subject: CEDAR CANYON 23 #002H 2RP---3865

Hi Mike,

Just wanted to get clearance on using this product to secure my drain system together before active remediation.
Next week we begin our process. | will notify you prior to remediating and prior to closure samples for oversight.
Also see water quality being used for this project.

Stan Mickle | VP of Operations | RXSoil, Inc.
201 Main Street, Suite 1360, Fort Worth, Texas 76102
Office: 817-996-4653 | Cell: 210-997-7645
stan.mickle@rxsoil.solutions




